
Ad Hoc Committee on Curricular Matters 

Senate Action: Continued Support for the Curricular Action Workflow System 

 

Whereas, approver and reviewer roles within Missouri State University’s current curricular 

action workflow system must be updated in response to changes in faculty senate and academic 

unit leadership as scheduled and in a timely manner. 

  

Whereas, proposals and attachments in the current curricular action workflow system must be 

accessible to faculty and administrators after the new curriculum software, Curriculog, is in 

place. 

  

Therefore, be it resolved, that the Office of the Provost and university administration commit to 

provide technical support for the current curricular action workflow system through at least the 

next academic year (2024-2025), removing support only after a viable and sustainable process 

for archiving and accessing the proposals and attachments in the current curricular action 

workflow system has been established. 

 

 

Ad Hoc Committee on Curricular Matters 

Senate Action: Support for the Incoming Secretary of the Faculty 

 

Whereas, Missouri State University has made a substantial financial investment in the new 

curriculum software, Curriculog. 

 

Whereas, the University will undergo a difficult transition from the current curricular action 

workflow system to the new Curriculog system during 2024-2025. 

 

Whereas, the incoming Secretary of the Faculty (2024-2025) will be required to learn and work 

with both systems. 

 

Therefore, be it resolved, that the current Secretary of the Faculty, Dr. Melinda Novik, receive a 

one-year stipend (equivalent to the buy-out for a three-hour course) to support the incoming 

Secretary of the Faculty and, thereby, faculty members across campus during this process. 

 


